
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
World Book Day 
 

Great Orton Primary School will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 6th March 2025.   
 
This year we will not be asking children to dress up. Instead during the 
morning session, we will provide them with a plain white T-shirt and 
some fabric pens, which they will use to 
portray their favourite book character. 
They can then wear their T-shirts for the 
remainder of the day. 

 
We are also encouraging the children to bring in a copy of 
their favourite book to share with their class. 
 

 
Children will receive a free £1.00 Book Token – 
this can be exchanged for a ONE FREE WORLD BOOK DAY 2025 book from local 
booksellers or £1 off a book costing £2.99 or more. Vouchers are valid until 23rd 
March 2025. 

 
 
 

Book Swap 
The next Book Swap event will take place on Tuesday 4th March 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Cuzick 
 
Mrs R Cuzick 
Class Teacher 
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30th January 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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